Carole Wilkinson Ned Kelly
Right here, we have countless book carole wilkinson ned kelly and collections
to check out. We additionally have the funds for variant types and after that
type of the books to browse. The gratifying book, fiction, history, novel,
scientific research, as with ease as various supplementary sorts of books are
readily nearby here.
As this carole wilkinson ned kelly, it ends happening instinctive one of the
favored books carole wilkinson ned kelly collections that we have. This is why
you remain in the best website to look the amazing book to have.
Hatshepsut Carole Wilkinson 2008 Hatshepsut was just a girl - but when it came
to the job of Pharaoh, she was the best man for the job. The Pharaohs who
followed her tried to erase her name from history. But the mystery of the
spoilt princess who became the ruler of all Egypt could not stay buried. What
was she like? Three and a half thousand years after she died, here is the
revealing story of HATSHEPSUT: THE LOST PHARAOH OF EGYPT.
The Girl in White Gloves Kerri Maher 2021-01-05 “Perfect for fans of Grace
Kelly, royal-watchers, and fans of biographical fiction alike."—PopSugar A
Library Reads Pick and Historical Novel Society Editor’s Choice! A life in
snapshots… Grace knows what people see. She’s the Cinderella story. An icon of
glamor and elegance frozen in dazzling Technicolor. The picture of perfection.
The girl in white gloves. A woman in living color… But behind the lens, beyond
the panoramic views of glistening Mediterranean azure, she knows the truth. The
sacrifices it takes for an unappreciated girl from Philadelphia to defy her
family and become the reigning queen of the screen. The heartbreaking reasons
she trades Hollywood for a crown. The loneliness of being a princess in a fairy
tale kingdom that is all too real. Hardest of all for her adoring fans and
loyal subjects to comprehend, is the harsh reality that to be the most envied
woman in the world does not mean she is the happiest. Starved for affection and
purpose, facing a labyrinth of romantic and social expectations with more
twists and turns than Monaco’s infamous winding roads, Grace must find her own
way to fulfillment. But what she risks--her art, her family, her marriage—she
may never get back.
Inheritance Carole Wilkinson Carole 2018-09 Nic is left in the care of her
grandfather at the remote family property that was once her mother's childhood
home; a place with thirty rooms, three dogs and no mobile reception. Left to
her own devices, she searches for clues about her mother - who died the day Nic
was born. But when Nic learns how to slip through time, she discovers more than
she could have imagined. The past holds a dark and shocking secret that haunts
the land and the people who live there.
The Grace Kelly Dress Brenda Janowitz 2020-03-03 “Exactly the type of book I
love: charming, smart, and brimming with heart.”—EMILY GIFFIN, #1 New York
Times bestselling author of All We Ever Wanted “Fast paced and entertaining
from beginning to end.”—KRISTIN HANNAH, #1 New York Times bestselling author of
The Nightingale Two years after Grace Kelly’s royal wedding, her iconic dress
is still all the rage in Paris—and one replica, and the secrets it carries,
will inspire three generations of women to forge their own paths in life and in
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love. Paris, 1958: Rose, a seamstress at a fashionable atelier, has been
entrusted with sewing a Grace Kelly—look-alike gown for a wealthy bride-to-be.
But when, against better judgment, she finds herself falling in love with the
bride’s handsome brother, Rose must make an impossible choice, one that could
put all she’s worked for at risk: love, security and of course, the dress.
Sixty years later, tech CEO Rachel, who goes by the childhood nickname “Rocky,”
has inherited the dress for her upcoming wedding in New York City. But there’s
just one problem: Rocky doesn’t want to wear it. A family heirloom dating back
to the 1950s, the dress just isn’t her. Rocky knows this admission will break
her mother Joan’s heart. But what she doesn’t know is why Joan insists on the
dress—or the heartbreaking secret that changed her mother’s life decades
before, as she herself prepared to wear it. As the lives of these three women
come together in surprising ways, the revelation of the dress’s history
collides with long-buried family heartaches. And in the lead-up to Rocky’s
wedding, they’ll have to confront the past before they can embrace the
beautiful possibilities of the future. *Don't miss The Liz Taylor Ring, Brenda
Janowitz's next novel. Available now!
The Last Bushrangers John Morrison 2018 This is John Morrison’s latest
illustrated book in his bushranger series. Read about the exploits of these
dashing young men, their poor choices in life and their tragic outcome. John
has drawn from multiple sources of historic evidence and added an overlay of
folklore, legend and local knowledge. The dramatic images of the landscapes,
characters and action round out the text and complete the story of the last
great bushrangers – Pat and Jim Kenniff.
Books by Horseback Emma Carlson Berne 2021-05-04 "Capturing one librarian's
breathtaking fictional journey is a riveting way to showcase and honor the
risky work of these real librarians, and the text communicates a deep reverence
for their mission-and their tremendous fortitude. Illustrations depict a pale,
red-haired librarian, nearly always smiling despite the obstacles that nature
puts in her path. Light and shadow are used effectively to convey Mother
Earth's shifting moods... Educational and inspiring." -Kirkus Reviews Books By
Horseback is a breathtaking adventure of a heroic Pack Horse Librarian who
braves the harsh terrain of rural Kentucky to bring books to children who need
them. Deep into Appalachia, during the Great Depression food, education, and
opportunities were scarce. Kentucky had fallen behind its neighboring states in
electricity and highways, and the folks who lived in the craggy, mountainous
region were struggling to survive. But courageous librarians were up to the
challenge! Edith, a young Pack Horse Librarian, and her faithful horse Dan,
adventure through rough terrain and a pending storm in order to deliver books
to kids who desperately need them in this richly illustrated tale. Edith, like
all Pack Horse Librarians, heroically risked their own safety to serve the most
vulnerable members of their community. Librarians like Edith helped an entire
generation learn to read and gain lifesaving knowledge in a critical time in
history.
The Dragon Companion Carole Wilkinson 2010 Want to know your wurms from your
wyverns? Should you feed your dragon arsenic or blood, or tempt it with sake?
Everything you want to know about dragons in one beautifully illustrated
volume.
Ned Kelly Peter FitzSimons 2016-04 Love him or loathe him, Ned Kelly has been
at the heart of Australian culture and identity since he and his gang were
tracked down in bushland by the Victorian police and came out fighting, dressed
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in bulletproof iron armor made from farmers' ploughs. Historians still disagree
over virtually every aspect of the eldest Kelly boy's brushes with the law. Did
he or did he not shoot Constable Fitzpatrick at their family home? Was he a
lawless thug or a noble Robin Hood, a remorseless killer or a crusader against
oppression and discrimination? Was he even a political revolutionary, an
Australian republican channeling the spirit of Eureka? Peter FitzSimons,
bestselling chronicler of many of the great defining moments and people of the
Australia's history, is the perfect person to tell this most iconic of all
Australian stories, from Kelly's early days in Beveridge, Victoria, in the
mid-1800s, to the Felons' Apprehension Act, which made it possible for anyone
to shoot the Kelly gang, to Ned's appearance in his now-famous armor, prompting
the shocked and bewildered police to exclaim "He is the devil!"ove him or
loathe him, Ned Kelly has been at the heart of Australian culture and identity
since he and his gang were tracked down in bushland by the Victorian police and
came out fighting, dressed in bulletproof iron armour made from farmers'
ploughs. History comes to life with Peter Fitzsimons. Historians still disagree
over virtually every aspect of the eldest Kelly boy's brushes with the law. Did
he or did he not shoot Constable Fitzpatrick at their family home? Was he a
lawless thug or a noble Robin Hood, a remorseless killer or a crusader against
oppression and discrimination? Was he even a political revolutionary, an
Australian republican channelling the spirit of Eureka? Peter FitzSimons,
bestselling chronicler of many of the great defining moments and people of this
nation's history, is the perfect person to tell this most iconic of all
Australian stories. From Kelly's early days in Beveridge, Victoria, in the
mid-1800s, to the "Felons' Apprehension Act," which made it possible for anyone
to shoot the Kelly gang, to Ned's appearance in his now-famous armour,
prompting the shocked and bewildered police to exclaim He is the devil!' and He
is the bunyip!', FitzSimons brings the history of Ned Kelly and his gang
exuberantly to life, weighing in on all of the myths, legends and controversies
generated by this compelling and divisive Irish-Australian rebel. - See more
at: http:
//www.randomhouse.com.au/books/peter-fitzsimons/ned-kelly-9780857982094.aspx#st
hash.79f0UNWn.dpufLove him or loathe him, Ned Kelly has been at the heart of
Australian culture and identity since he and his gang were tracked down in
bushland by the Victorian police and came out fighting, dressed in bulletproof
iron armour made from farmers' ploughs. History comes to life with Peter
Fitzsimons. - See more at: http:
//www.randomhouse.co.nz/books/peter-fitzsimons/ned-kelly-9780857982094.aspx#sth
ash.Uk1kblFE.dpufLove him or loathe him, Ned Kelly has been at the heart of
Australian culture and identity since he and his gang were tracked down in
bushland by the Victorian police and came out fighting, dressed in bulletproof
iron armour made from farmers' ploughs. History comes to life with Peter
Fitzsimons. Historians still disagree over virtually every aspect of the eldest
Kelly boy's brushes with the law. Did he or did he not shoot Constable
Fitzpatrick at their family home? Was he a lawless thug or a noble Robin Hood,
a remorseless killer or a crusader against oppression and discrimination? Was
he even a political revolutionary, an Australian republican channelling the
spirit of Eureka? Peter FitzSimons, bestselling chronicler of many of the great
defining moments and people of this nation's history, is the perfect person to
tell this most iconic of all Australian stories. From Kelly's early days in
Beveridge, Victoria, in the mid-1800s, to the "Felons' Apprehension Act," which
made it possible for anyone to shoot the Kelly gang, to Ned's appearance in his
now-famous armour, prompting the shocked and bewildered police to exclaim He is
the devil!' and He is the bunyip!', FitzSimons brings the history of Ned Kelly
and his gang exuberantly to life, weighing in on all of the myths, legends and
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controversies generated by this compelling and divisive Irish-Australian rebel.
- See more at: http:
//www.randomhouse.co.nz/books/peter-fitzsimons/ned-kelly-9780857982094.aspx#sth
ash.Uk1kblFE.dpufLove him or loathe him, Ned Kelly has been at the heart of
Australian culture and identity since he and his gang were tracked down in
bushland by the Victorian police and came out fighting, dressed in bulletproof
iron armour made from farmers' ploughs. History comes to life with Peter
Fitzsimons. Historians still disagree over virtually every aspect of the eldest
Kelly boy's brushes with the law. Did he or did he not shoot Constable
Fitzpatrick at their family home? Was he a lawless thug or a noble Robin Hood,
a remorseless killer or a crusader against oppression and discrimination? Was
he even a political revolutionary, an Australian republican channelling the
spirit of Eureka? Peter FitzSimons, bestselling chronicler of many of the great
defining moments and people of this nation's history, is the perfect person to
tell this most iconic of all Australian stories. From Kelly's early days in
Beveridge, Victoria, in the mid-1800s, to the "Felons' Apprehension Act," which
made it possible for anyone to shoot the Kelly gang, to Ned's appearance in his
now-famous armour, prompting the shocked and bewildered police to exclaim He is
the devil!' and He is the bunyip!', FitzSimons brings the history of Ned Kelly
and his gang exuberantly to life, weighing in on all of the myths, legends and
controversies generated by this compelling and divisive Irish-Australian rebel.
- See more at: http:
//www.randomhouse.co.nz/books/peter-fitzsimons/ned-kelly-9780857982094.aspx#sth
ash.Uk1kblFE.dpuf"
Australian Bushrangers Robert Coupe 1998 Surveys the history of bushranging in
Australia. From the initial, brutal days of European settlement and our first
convict - bushranger Black Caesar in 1789 to the capture and death of legendary
folk hero Ned Kelly in 1880.An aura of romance surrounds the idea of Australian
bushrangers. The passage of time has invested the most celebrated of them with
a kind of swashbuckling dash; they are often portrayed as men who pitted their
wits and skills against the dangers and privations of life on the run and the
superior resources of an unjust and oppressive regime.
Black Snake Leo Kennedy 2018-10-09 Author Leo Kennedy is the great-grandson of
Sergeant Michael Kennedy. Raised in the shadow of his great-grandfather?s
murder, Leo witnessed the deep psychological wounds inflicted on successive
generations of his family ? and the families of other victims ? as the Ned
Kelly myth grew around them and the sacrifice of their loved ones was
forgotten. Leo himself was nicknamed `Red Ned? at school and taunted for being
on the wrong side of Australian history. Now, for the first time, and in
brilliant prose that brings these historical episodes to life, Black Snake
challenges the legend of Ned Kelly. Instead of celebrating an heroic man of the
people, it gives voice to the victims of a merciless gang of outlaws. This is a
captivating true story, gleaned from meticulous research and family history, of
two men from similar backgrounds whose legacies were distorted by history.
The Crossing of the Blue Mountains Alan Boardman 1997-01
Black Snake Carole Wilkinson 2005-11-01 Was Ned Kelly a villain? Or a hero?
What do you think?
The Silver Donkey Sonya Hartnett 2007-10-01 One bright spring morning in the
woods of France, a soldier, blinded by the war, is found by a little girl named
Coco, and her older sister Marcelle. In return for their kindness, the soldier
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tells the sisters marvellous tales, each story connected to the keepsake he
carries in his pocket: a perfect, tiny silver donkey. As the days pass and they
struggle in secret to help the soldier reach home, Coco and Marcelle learn the
truth behind the silver donkey, and what the precious object means: honesty,
loyalty, and courage. This is a joyful and enchanting novel for all ages.
The Red Ribbon Lucy Adlington 2018-09-11 Shining a light on a little-known
aspect of the Holocaust, Lucy Adlington weaves an unforgettable story of
strength, survival, and a friendship that can endure anything. Three weeks
after being detained on her way home from school, fourteen-year-old Ella finds
herself in the Upper Tailoring Studio, a sewing workshop inside a Nazi
concentration camp. There, two dozen skeletal women toil over stolen sewing
machines. They are the seamstresses of Birchwood, stitching couture dresses for
a perilous client list: wives of the camp’s Nazi overseers and the female SS
officers who make prisoners’ lives miserable. It is a workshop where stylish
designs or careless stitches can mean life or death. And it is where Ella meets
Rose. As thoughtful and resilient as the dressmakers themselves, Rose and
Ella’s story is one of courage, desperation, and hope — hope as delicate and as
strong as silk, as vibrant as a red ribbon in a sea of gray.
No Time for Goodbye Linwood Barclay 2007-09-25 Fourteen-year-old Cynthia Bigge
woke one morning to discover that her entire family–mother, father,brother–had
vanished. No note, no trace, no return. Ever. Now, twenty-five years later,
she’ll learn the devastating truth. Sometimes it’s better not to know. . . .
Cynthia is happily married with a young daughter, a new family. But the story
of her old family isn’t over. A strange car in the neighborhood, untraceable
phone calls, ominous “gifts”–someone has returned to her hometown to finish
what was started twenty-five years ago. And no one’s innocence is guaranteed,
not even her own. By the time Cynthia discovers her killer’s shocking identity,
it will again be too late . . . even for goodbye. BONUS: This edition includes
an excerpt from Linwood Barclay's No Safe House.
Minesweeper (Special Forces, Book 2) Chris Lynch 2019-12-03 "All the sizzle,
chaos, noise and scariness of war is clay in the hands of ace storyteller
Lynch." -- Kirkus Reviews for the World War II series Discover the secret
missions behind America's greatest conflicts.Fergus Frew thought he knew what
to expect when he signed up with the Navy's demolitions team. But as the Korean
War rages on, Fergus and his fellow divers -- AKA "frogmen" -- are tasked with
more than just scouting mudflats. Soon they're planting mines. And sabotaging
tunnels, bridges... and even fishing nets. Strangest of all, it falls to Fergus
to transport a spy into the country -- and that means traveling far from Navycontrolled waters.But frogmen are amphibious. And Fergus may not realize it,
but he's in a position to change the way the whole world thinks about
combat.National Book Award finalist Chris Lynch continues his explosive fiction
series based on the real-life, top-secret history of US black ops and today's
heroic Navy SEALs.
Blood Brothers Carole Wilkinson 2013 The year is 325. The powerful Han Dynasty
is a distant memory and tribes of barbarian soldiers fight over what was once
the Empire. It is a dangerous time. Kai is 465 years old - a teenager in dragon
years. He is searching for the person predestined to be his dragonkeeper. Kai's
search has led him to a Buddhist novice named Tao. But Tao is certain he is not
the one; he has no interest in caring for a difficult dragon. He believes his
path lies in another direction. But Tao must learn to listen to the voice
within himself and that no journey ever reveals its true purpose until it is
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over.
Meet... Ned Kelly Janeen Brian 2013-03-01 A picture books series about the
extraordinary men and women who shaped Australia's history, beginning with our
most famous bushranger, Ned Kelly. Ned Kelly was a notorious bushranger. He
lived in Australia's earliest days. He was daring and clever and bold. In a
suit made of iron he battled police. And his story is still being told. From
Ned Kelly to Saint Mary Mackillop; Captain Cook to Douglas Mawson, the Meet...
series of picture books tells the exciting stories of the men and women who
shaped Australian history.
Sugar Sugar Carole Wilkinson 2010 Jackie has left Australia with a psychedelic
suitcase and a dream to become a world-famous fashion designer. She knows where
she's going and exactly how she's going to get there. So how does a weekend in
Paris send her spinning off course? How does she end up somewhere she can't
even find on a map? Mishaps, misunderstandings and a cast of travellers that
changes with the scenery, Jackie's long weekend in Paris turns into a mindblowing trip of a lifetime. It's hard to imagine how she can ever go home
again.
And the Band Played Waltzing Matilda Eric Bogle 2015-02-01 But the band played
'Waltzing Matilda' when we stopped to bury our slain. We buried ours, and the
Turks buried theirs; then we started all over again. Eric Bogle's famous and
familiar Australian song about the Battle of Gallipoli explores the futility of
war with haunting power. Now Bruce Whatley's evocative illustrations bring a
heart-rending sense of reality to the tale. A timely story for every generation
to share.
Stagefright Carole Wilkinson 2013 Go on, break a leg. Velvet S Pye stood
outside the gates of Yarrabank High and a creeping feeling came over her. This
was going to be the worst day, the beginning of a miserable year. In fact, the
rest of her life was destined to be a complete write-off. She used to have it
all - private school, luxury holidays, loads of friends - but then her world
fell apart, sending her crashing to grubby, sports-mad Yarrabank High. Could
things get any worse? Sure they could. Velvet is yet to meet her cultural
studies class.
101 Illustrated Animal Stories Carole Wilkinson 2019-09-30
Crash! Jennifer Beck 1999 On 19 February 1937 a Stinson monoplane with seven
men on board vanished somewhere between Brisbane and Sydney. Its fate became a
national obsession. Air force and private planes combed a large area for any
sign of survivors or wreckage. None was found, and finally the search was
called off. Then a young bushman, Bernard O'Reilly, decided to follow his own
hunch about where the plane might be. On 27 February he set off on the bushwalk
of his life.
Ramose and the Tomb Robbers (Large Print 16pt) Carole Wilkinson 2010-08 ''A gag
was tied tightly over his mouth. Ramose fought furiously against his bindings
but he couldn't break free.'' Prince Ramose must expose those who tried to
murder him and regain his position as Pharaoh's rightful heir. But he has been
kidnapped by tomb robbers. He will need more than the luck of the gods to get
out of this one.
Dragonkeeper Carole Wilkinson 2008-02 Ping is in hiding on the mountain slopes
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of Tai Shan, carrying out her promise to look after the baby purple dragon,
Kai. But her peaceful life comes to an end when the imperial guards catch her,
and take her back to Ming Yang lodge. Does she have the strength to fulfil her
destiny as the Dragonkeeper - and find sanctuary for Kai?
The Things We Cannot Say Kelly Rimmer 2019-03-19 Now a New York Times
bestseller! From the author of Truths I Never Told You, Before I Let You Go,
and the The Warsaw Orphan, Kelly Rimmer’s powerful WWII novel follows a woman’s
urgent search for answers to a family mystery that uncovers truths about
herself that she never expected. “Kelly Rimmer has outdone herself. I thought
that Before I Let You Go was one of the best novels I had ever read…If you only
have time to read one book this year The Things We Cannot Say should be that
book. Keep tissues handy.”—Fresh Fiction “Fans of The Nightingale and Lilac
Girls will adore The Things We Cannot Say.” —Pam Jenoff, New York Times
bestselling author In 1942, Europe remains in the relentless grip of war. Just
beyond the tents of the Russian refugee camp she calls home, a young woman
speaks her wedding vows. It’s a decision that will alter her destiny…and it’s a
lie that will remain buried until the next century. Since she was nine years
old, Alina Dziak knew she would marry her best friend, Tomasz. Now fifteen and
engaged, Alina is unconcerned by reports of Nazi soldiers at the Polish border,
believing her neighbors that they pose no real threat, and dreams instead of
the day Tomasz returns from college in Warsaw so they can be married. But
little by little, injustice by brutal injustice, the Nazi occupation takes
hold, and Alina’s tiny rural village, its families, are divided by fear and
hate. Then, as the fabric of their lives is slowly picked apart, Tomasz
disappears. Where Alina used to measure time between visits from her beloved,
now she measures the spaces between hope and despair, waiting for word from
Tomasz and avoiding the attentions of the soldiers who patrol her parents’
farm. But for now, even deafening silence is preferable to grief. Slipping
between Nazi-occupied Poland and the frenetic pace of modern life, Kelly Rimmer
creates an emotional and finely wrought narrative. The Things We Cannot Say is
an unshakable reminder of the devastation when truth is silenced…and how it can
take a lifetime to find our voice before we learn to trust it. Don’t miss Kelly
Rimmer’s latest gripping novel, The German Wife. For more by Kelly Rimmer, look
for Before I Let You Go Truths I Never Told You The Warsaw Orphan
Follow the Rabbit-Proof Fence Doris Pilkington 2013-05-01 This extraordinary
story of courage and faith is based on the actual experiences of three girls
who fled from the repressive life of Moore River Native Settlement, following
along the rabbit-proof fence back to their homelands. Assimilationist policy
dictated that these girls be taken from their kin and their homes in order to
be made white. Settlement life was unbearable with its chains and padlocks,
barred windows, hard cold beds, and horrible food. Solitary confinement was
doled out as regular punishment. The girls were not even allowed to speak their
language. Of all the journeys made since white people set foot on Australian
soil, the journey made by these girls born of Aboriginal mothers and white
fathers speaks something to everyone.
Putting Australia on the Map 2020 Australia is a big place. It covers 7.7
million square kilometres. You would think it would be easy to find, but it
stayed hidden from everyone but its First People for a very long time.
Australia's coastline was discovered piece by piece. Mapping the coastline was
a task that took hundreds of years. See who got it right and who didn't as, bit
by bit, the outline of Australia appeared in Putting Australia on the Map.
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Ned Kelly's Jerilderie Letter Ned Kelly 2007-01-01 Ned Kelly was a dangerous
man - a thief, a bank robber and a murderer. Yet when he was sentenced to hang,
thousands of people rallied to save his life. In the Jerilderie Letter we hear
from Ned in his own words. Wicked, angry, vividly descriptive - this is Ned's
justification to his countryment of how it all transpired. Superbly edited by
award-winning Ned Kelly expert, Carole Wilkinson, this is one of the most
important documents of Australia's history.
Matthew Flinders Carole Wilkinson 2020-07-08 Matthew Flinders was a country boy
who wanted to be a sailor. He lived at a time when ocean voyages took months,
sometimes years. His life at sea was full of adventure and danger. He was the
first to sail all the way around Australia. He drew the first complete map of
the continent. Sailing was a dangerous business in Matthew's time that could
end in shipwreck, disease or death. He wanted to make it safer for sailors by
making his map as accurate as possible.
Beginnings to Federation Judith Simpson 1999
Game As Ned Tim Pegler 2014-09-01 Silent, desperate, on the run. To set things
right, he'll have to be as game as Ned Kelly. Ned is a teenager with an
encyclopaedic knowledge of Australian bushrangers. He is also autistic. Erin is
a sixteen-year-old trouble-magnet trying to make a fresh start in a new town.
Ned never speaks. Erin rarely stops - and when she stands up to a bully the
consequences are catastrophic. Now Ned's on the run, branded 'disturbed and
dangerous' by police. to set things right, he'll need to be as game as Ned
Kelly... 'A brilliant new Young Adult voice. I found this book compelling.'
Susanne Gervay
My Australian Story Sophie Masson 2019-08 North-east Victoria, 1879. Jamie Ross
and his older sister Ellen are alone in the world after the death of their
father. Determined to make their fortune, they head to Beechworth and straight
into the midst of the search for Ned Kelly, the most notorious bushranger of
all time. Jamie is fascinated by Ned. Is he a hero wronged by the police, as
some people say, or a cold-blooded murderer? A chance encounter will bring
Jamie closer to the answer than he could ever have imagined.
The Book of Night Women Marlon James 2009-02-19 From the author of the National
Book Award finalist Black Leopard, Red Wolf and the WINNER of the 2015 Man
Booker Prize for A Brief History of Seven Killings "An undeniable success.” —
The New York Times Book Review A true triumph of voice and storytelling, The
Book of Night Women rings with both profound authenticity and a distinctly
contemporary energy. It is the story of Lilith, born into slavery on a Jamaican
sugar plantation at the end of the eighteenth century. Even at her birth, the
slave women around her recognize a dark power that they- and she-will come to
both revere and fear. The Night Women, as they call themselves, have long been
plotting a slave revolt, and as Lilith comes of age they see her as the key to
their plans. But when she begins to understand her own feelings, desires, and
identity, Lilith starts to push at the edges of what is imaginable for the life
of a slave woman, and risks becoming the conspiracy's weak link. But the real
revelation of the book-the secret to the stirring imagery and insistent proseis Marlon James himself, a young writer at once breathtakingly daring and
wholly in command of his craft.
Love, Theodosia Lori Anne Goldstein 2021-11-02 A Romeo & Juliet tale for
Hamilton! fans. In post-American Revolution New York City, Theodosia Burr, a
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scholar with the skills of a socialite, is all about charming the right people
on behalf of her father—Senator Aaron Burr, who is determined to win the office
of president in the pivotal election of 1800. Meanwhile, Philip Hamilton, the
rakish son of Alexander Hamilton, is all about being charming on behalf of his
libido. When the two first meet, it seems the ongoing feud between their
politically opposed fathers may be hereditary. But soon, Theodosia and Philip
must choose between love and family, desire and loyalty, and preserving the
legacy their flawed fathers fought for or creating their own. Love, Theodosia
is a smart, funny, swoony take on a fiercely intelligent woman with feminist
ideas ahead of her time who has long-deserved center stage. A refreshing spin
on the Hamiltonian era and the characters we have grown to know and love. It’s
also a heartbreaking romance of two star-crossed lovers, an achingly
bittersweet “what if.” Despite their fathers’ bitter rivalry, Theodosia and
Philip are drawn to each other and, in what unrolls like a Jane Austen novel of
manners, we find ourselves entangled in the world of Hamilton and Burr once
again as these heirs of famous enemies are driven together despite every reason
not to be.
Pocahontas Joseph Bruchac 2005-10-01 In 1607, when John Smith and his "Coatmen"
arrive in Powhatan to begin settling the colony of Virginia, their relations
with the village's inhabitants are anything but warm. Pocahontas, the beloved
daughter of the Powhatan chief, is just eleven, but this astute young girl
plays a fateful, peaceful role in the destinies of two peoples. Drawing from
the personal journals of John Smith, American Book Award winner Joseph Bruchac
reveals an important chapter of history through the eyes of two legendary
figures. Includes an afterword, a glossary, and other historical context.
The Jerilderie Letter Ned Kelly 2012-04-26 Outlaw, murderer, self-proclaimed
victim, Ned Kelly is an Australian icon. But who was he? Kelly’s extraordinary
achievement is to have provided his own answer to that question. The Jerilderie
Letter is his remarkable manifesto and a startling record of his voice.
The Horses Didn't Come Home Pamela Rushby 2012-04-01 A story about a boy, a
horse and the last great cavalry charge in history. In an army camp in a Middle
Eastern desert, a young Australian soldier named Harry is saddling and grooming
his horse, Bunty. She is sturdy and strong; an Australian waler who belongs to
Harry's sister, Laura, back home in Australia. As Harry finishes the grooming
he stands in front of Bunty. The two of them, horse and master, stand totally
still. Then Harry swings up into the saddle and turns away from the camp into
the desert. A few soldiers watch them as they ride out. No one says a word.
It's their last ride together. The last great cavalry charge in history took
place at Beersheba in the Sinai Desert in 1917. It was Australian soldiers and
horses that took part in, and won, this amazing, unexpected, unorthodox
victory. The men proudly claimed it was their great-hearted horses that won the
day. But in the end, the horses didn't come home ... PRAISE 'A superb story
about an extraordinary corner of our past' - Jackie French 'The Horses Didn't
Come Home is an emotional and moving story that transports the reader back to
1917 and the First World War' - Toowoomba Chronicle
Wool, Wagons and Clipper Ships John Nicholson 2008 This third book in John
Nicholson's fascinating series about Transport, Trade and Travel in Australia
takes us back to the days of sheep stations as large as Scotland, bullockies
slogging along muddy tracks, clipper ships racing each other to overseas wool
auctions, cameleers in the outback, and Cobb and Co. coaches linking
settlements around the country.
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Dragon Moon Carole Wilkinson 2008-05-06 In the time of the Han Dynasty in
ancient China, a young orphan prepares for a difficult journey. Ping has grown
to become a skilled Dragon Keeper, but her greatest challenge is yet to come.
After rescuing the baby dragon, Kai, from the evil Emperor, she brings him to a
safe haven near the border of the Empire. Now, as Kai grows into a restless
young dragon, Ping faces a tough decision. She must find a way to take Kai to
the ancient haven of the dragons. Following cryptic clues left by the wise
dragon, Danzi, Ping and Kai set off on a long and dangerous journey filled with
old friends and new enemies. But the biggest surprise awaits them at the end of
their travels, when Ping quickly learns that the hardest part of being a Dragon
Keeper may be realizing when it’s time to let go. With this story of tender
friendships and heroic adventure, Carole Wilkinson brings her epic trilogy
about dragons in ancient China to a thrilling and satisfying end.
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